John Mandracchia-Sawmill Intermediate School
Commack, New York

Michelle Tancredi-Zott New Highway
Principal Commack, New York 11725

MSIS Administration: 631-858-3650
Evelyn Cardenas FAX: 631-858-3656

Assistant Principal

March 13, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians of Third, Fourth and Fifth Grade Students:

This letter will serve as a reminder that all third, fourth and fifth grade students
will be taking the New York State ELA & New York State Math Assessments according
to the following schedule:

April 11 & 12 - Grade 3,4 & 5 - ELA
May 7 & 8 - Grade 3, 4 & 5 - Math

As a reminder, all 4th & 5th grade students will take the test on their chromebook.
Please be sure to have your child bring their fully charged Chromebook to school on
these days.

As with all school days, children should go to sleep at night at an age-appropriate
time, eat a nutritional breakfast every morning and arrive at school on time. All grades
will begin testing promptly at 9:00 a.m.; therefore, any child who arrives after 9:00 a.m.
will not be permitted into the testing room and will take the make-up exam when it is
offered. Additionally, please remind your child that cell phones and other electronic
devices are not permitted in testing areas. If your child brings a cell phone, fit bit,
smart watch or electronic device to school, it will be collected and returned once the
test is completed.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Michelle Tancredi-Zott
Principal
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